EasterCommunity Dinner Sunday, Aprilsth

Adas Yoshuron Synagogue will once again host theEasterDay Community Dinner at St. Peters Church in Rockland. The dinner will be held
onEasterSunday, April5th. Appetizers will be served atnoon, and dinner at1 p.m.The meal, featuring hams donated by Hannaford, side
dishes, and desserts, is being provided by many local restaurants and businesses, and by members of the community, and is free and
open to the public.

If youd like to help by providing a dish, serving, or helping with clean-up and set-up, please contact the synagogue, 594-
4523, info@adasyoshuron.org, or email Lisa Breheny, AY Soup Kitchen coordinator, roblisb@gmail.com.

Attached is a flyer for the dinner. Please feel free to share it electronically, or to print and post it in your
neighborhood.

Thank you in advance for your participation.

Liz Snider, Administrator
Adas Yoshuron Synagogue
P.O. Box 1250

Rockland, Maine 04841
207.594.4523
info@adasyoshuron.org
www.adasyoshuron.org
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